From:

Cosco, Jenny < Jennifer. Cosco@gs.com>

Sent:

Tuesday 22 January 2013 8:48 SUTTON Michelle (CAB-BARROSO)

To: Cc:

Subject:

VIEIRA Maria Helena (CAB-BARROSO) Re: Request for a Meeting with European Investors on Banking Union - 29 / 30 January

2013



Dear Ms Sutton, many thanks for coming back to me and indeed we will be meeting with your colleagues in the cabinet of VP Rehn and officials from DG MARKT during the visit.

Kind regards, Jenny Cosco



Goldman Sachs International

Peterborough Court | 133 Fleet Street | London EC4A 2BB

Tel: +44 (0) 207 774 6559 | Fax: +44 (0) 207 774 4477

Email: jennifer.cosco@gs.com

Jenny Cosco

Government Affairs

Authorised and Regulated by The Financial Services Authority

From: Michelle.SUTTON@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Michelle.SUTTON@ec.europa.eu]

Sent: Monday, January 21, 2013 09:29 PM

To: Cosco, Jenny [EO]

Cc: Maria-Helena. Vieira@ec.europa.eu < Maria-Helena. Vieira@ec.europa.eu >

Subject: RE: Reguest for a Meeting with European Investors on Banking Union - 29 / 30 January 2013

Dear Ms Cosco.

Thank you for your further message of last Monday and for this additional information. I am afraid that I am going to have to disappoint you on this occasion, since the other unavoidable commitments I feared may materialise have indeed done so. Please accept my apologies and pass them on to your investors.

Would you plan to see my colleagues in the offices of VP Rehn and Commissioner Barnier?

With best wishes. Michelle Sutton

Michelle Sutton Member of Cabinet of President Barroso **European Commission**

Tel: +32 2 296 0239 Fax: +32 2 292 1503 Email: michelle.sutton@ec.europa.eu

From: Cosco, Jenny [mailto:Jennifer.Cosco@gs.com].

Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 10:15 AM
To: SUTTON Michelle (CAB-BARROSO)
Cc: VIEIRA Maria Helena (CAB-BARROSO)

Subject: RE: Request for a Meeting with European Investors on Banking Union - 29 / 30 January 2013

Dear Ms Sutton.

Thank you for your message. The investors we plan to bring to the meeting include Lead European Banks Analysts from Fidelity, Norges, Capital Research, Blackrock, Massachusetts Financial Services, T Rowe Price, and potentially one or two more. I look forward to hearing from you regarding your availability on the 30th.

Best regards, Jenny Cosco

From: Michelle.SUTTON@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Michelle.SUTTON@ec.europa.eu]

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 7:36 PM

To: Cosco, Jenny [EO]

Cc: Maria-Helena. Vieira@ec.europa.eu

Subject: RE: Request for a Meeting with European Investors on Banking Union - 29 / 30 January

2013

Dear Ms Cosco,

Thank you for your message and best wishes for 2013.

I may be able to be available for 40 minutes on the afternoon of 30 January, but I am afraid that I am not able yet to confirm this. Please could I in the meantime ask you for a list of the investors you would plan to bring to the meeting?

Yours sincerely.

Yours sincerely, Michelle Sutton

Michelle Sutton Member of Cabinet of President Barroso European Commission

Tel: +32 2 296 0239 Fax: +32 2 292 1503 Email: michelle.sutton@ec.europa.eu

From: Cosco, Jenny [mailto:Jennifer.Cosco@gs.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 1:03 PM To: SUTTON Michelle (CAB-BARROSO)
Cc: VIEIRA Maria Helena (CAB-BARROSO)

Subject: Request for a Meeting with European Investors on Banking Union - 29 / 30 January

2013

Dear Ms Sutton,

First of all, a very Happy New Year to you – I hope that you had an opportunity to rest and relax over the holiday period.

Further to our email correspondence last year, we are bringing back 6-10 of our clients who are investors from global institutional asset management and pension firms, as well as

sovereign wealth funds to Brussels in late January to discuss the EU's policy response to the Eurozone sovereign debt crisis and Banking Union as it has advanced in recent months.

The Banking Union remains a central topic for investors in European equity and debt instruments. For investors, meetings with policymakers form an important aspect of their capital allocation decision making process, especially during the current period.

If such a meeting would be interesting to you, I would propose either Tuesday, 29 January or Wednesday, 30 January in Brussels, if this date is convenient for you.

Many thanks for letting me know if you would be happy to meet with this investor group and I look forward to hearing from you.

All the best as well for 2013!

Kind regards, Jenny Cosco

From: Michelle.SUTTON@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Michelle.SUTTON@ec.europa.eu]

Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 7:06 AM

To: Cosco, Jenny [EO]

Cc: Maria-Helena. Vieira@ec.europa.eu

Subject: Re: Request for a Meeting with European Investors on Banking Union - 17

September 2012

Dear Ms Cosco,

Thank you for your message and for your interest in our banking union proposals in particular. These will indeed be presented on 12 September and I am interested in your reactions. Unfortunately however, I am not able to be available on 17 September. Please accept and pass on my apologies.

Yours sincerely, Michelle Sutton

Sent from a portable device

Michelle Sutton Member of Cabinet of President Barroso European Commission

Tel: +32 2 296 0239 Fax: +32 2 292 1503 Email: michelle.sutton@ec.europa.eu

On 6 Sep 2012, at 21:13, "Cosco, Jenny" < Jennifer.Cosco@gs.com> wrote:

Dear Ms Sutton,

I hope that you are well and were able to take some time out during this busy summer.

I am writing to see if you would be interested in meeting with delegation of 6-10 of our clients who are investors from global institutional asset management and pension firms, as well as sovereign wealth funds to discuss the EU's policy response to the Eurozone sovereign debt crisis and Banking Union.

They would very much appreciate the opportunity to discuss and exchange views with you on the investor perspective on the Eurozone sovereign debt crisis and the proposals on Banking Union which we understand will be issued on 12 September. As I am sure

you can appreciate, the Banking Union proposals is a central topic for investors in European equity and debt instruments.

If such a meeting would be interesting to you, I would propose **Monday, 17 September in Brussels**, if this date and time is convenient for you.

Many thanks for letting me know if you would be happy to meet with our investors and I look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards, Jenny Cosco

Goldman Sachs International
Peterborough Court | 133 Fleet Street | London EC4A 2BB
Tel: +44 (0) 207 774 6559 | Fax: +44 (0) 207 774 4477
Email: jennifer.cosco@gs.com

Jenny Cosco Government Affairs

Authorised and Regulated by The Financial Services Authority

This e-mail may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, do not duplicate or redistribute it by any means. Please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender that you have received it in error. Unintended recipients are prohibited from taking action on the basis of information in this e-mail.

E-mail messages may contain computer viruses or other defects, may not be accurately replicated on other systems, or may be intercepted, deleted or interfered with without the knowledge of the sender or the intended recipient. If you are not comfortable with the risks associated with e-mail messages, you may decide not to use e-mail to communicate with Goldman Sachs.

Goldman Sachs reserves the right, to the extent and under circumstances permitted by applicable law, to retain, monitor and intercept e-mail messages to and from its systems

This e-mail may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, do not duplicate or redistribute it by any means. Please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender that you have received it in error. Unintended recipients are prohibited from taking action on the basis of information in this e-mail

E-mail messages may contain computer viruses or other defects, may not be accurately replicated on other systems, or may be intercepted, deleted or interfered with without the knowledge of the sender or the intended recipient. If you are not comfortable with the risks associated with e-mail messages, you may decide not to use e-mail to communicate with Goldman Sachs.

Goldman Sachs reserves the right, to the extent and under circumstances permitted by applicable law, to retain, monitor and intercept e-mail messages to and from its systems. See the http://www.gs.com/disclaimer/afg/ for important information regarding this message and your reliance on information contained in it.

This e-mail may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, do not duplicate or redistribute it by any means. Please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender that you have received it in error. Unintended recipients are prohibited from taking action on the basis of information in this e-mail.

E-mail messages may contain computer viruses or other defects, may not be accurately replicated on other systems, or may be intercepted, deleted or interfered with without the knowledge of the sender or the intended recipient. If you are not comfortable with the risks associated with e-mail messages, you may decide not to use e-mail to communicate with Goldman Sachs.

Goldman Sachs reserves the right, to the extent and under circumstances permitted by applicable law, to retain, monitor and intercept e-mail messages to and from its systems. See the http://www.gs.com/disclaimer/afg/ for important information regarding this message and your reliance on information contained in it.

This e-mail may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, do not duplicate or redistribute it by any means. Please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender that you have received it in error. Unintended recipients are prohibited from taking action on the basis of information in this e-mail.

E-mail messages may contain computer viruses or other defects, may not be accurately replicated on other systems, or may be intercepted, deleted or interfered with without the knowledge of the sender or the intended recipient. If you are not comfortable with the risks associated with e-mail messages, you may decide not to use e-mail to communicate with Goldman Sachs.

Goldman Sachs reserves the right, to the extent and under circumstances permitted by applicable law, to retain, monitor and intercept e-mail messages to and from its systems. See the http://www.gs.com/disclaimer/afg/ for important information regarding this message and your reliance on information contained in it.